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Announcing Winners of Community Action Partnership of Northwest Montana’s 6th Annual 

Energy Conservation Calendar Art Contest 

(Kalispell, MT, June 7, 2024) – Conserving energy is important for all in our community.  2024 
marks the 6

th 

year since the Community Action Partnership of Northwest Montana has hosted an 
annual art contest across its service area of Flathead, Lake, Lincoln and Sanders counties. 

Thirteen winners were selected out of 545 entries as follows: 

Phoebe – Grade 10 – Whitefish High School 

Katelyn – Grade 9 – Glacier High School 

Snow – Grade 5 – Creston Elementary School 

Bailey – Grade 8 – Evergreen Junior High School 

Zayley – Grade 12 – Columbia Falls High School 

Madison – Grade 10 – Whitefish High School 

Isaac – Grade 6 – Eureka Middle School 

Jasmine – Grade 11 – Plains High School 

Katy – Grade 12 – Whitefish High School 

Sally – Grade 6 – Saint Matthew’s Catholic School 

Ella – Grade 1 – Saint Matthew’s Catholic School 

Isabel – Grade 2 – Stillwater Christian School 

Avery – Grade 10 – Whitefish High School 

CAPNM’s energy assistance programs include the Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program, 
Weatherization and Energy Share of Montana.  Please reach out to capnm.net or call (406) 752-
6565 for more information. 

### 

 

 

CAPNM is a private, non-profit organization with the unique ability to pursue federal, state, private, 

and local funding sources with the overall mission: “to provide services and advocacy to improve 

lives and strengthen our communities.” 


